
Tonight, Wednesday September 4 is our September Stated Meeting. No one volunteered to provide a 
meal, so there will not be one, so the temple board meeting will be at 6:00. Stated at 7:00.

It is still hot, so will will still be in summer dress: long pants, button up or Polo shirt. Tie and jacket not
required.

At last month's stated meeting I announced that our secretary, Bro. Scott Derby, is the recipient of the 
Mason of the Year award for our lodge. We are all grateful for the work that Bro. Derby has been doing
for our lodge.

thank you,
Michael McKeown
707-337-9410 


